Carolyn Deakin

From:

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 6:28 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: ) .. Development permit 2232-2244 welcher .
Hi,

I just wanted to voice my concern for the project at 2232-2244 welcher in regards to the public input opportunity
received in the mail for the building. The project is a 5 story rather than the the usual 4 or 3 story low rise building, and
this would look different than other buildings on the block and would tower over the others and may impact the price in
other buildings. | believe this should be limited to the same height as the other buildings on the block that have a
pitched roof or semi pitched roof over them. While | enjoy the revitalization of the area, it cannot come at a cost of the
area’s history and impact to the others who already live around the project.

Thanks
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